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9th February 2024 

 

World Book Day message from our Reading Ambassadors 

 

World Book Day is taking place on the 7th March this year. 

 

We wanted to give you as much notice as possible so that you can prepare 

over the half term break if you wanted to. 
   

So that children feel comfortable, we are giving them a range of options to 

choose from with regards to dressing up. 
   

• They can come dressed as their favourite book character 

• They could wear a book themed outfit 

• They could come to school in their most comfy reading clothes e.g. their favourite 

pyjamas and dressing gown 

 

We look forward to sharing more details with you about our Book Week celebrations 

after the holidays. 

 

 

We are also running a Reading Bingo competition over half term, where children can win 

vouchers to spend at the upcoming Book Fair. 

Children will bring home a Bingo card today. They need to try and complete as many of the 

challenges as possible and return the sheet to school by 21st February.  

You could also tweet the School Twitter account with photos of your child completing 

some of the challenges.  

 

Thank you, 

OPAK Reading Ambassadors 

 


